
ИЯ Ref. Ares(2018)6595521-20/12/2018

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:
Attachments

Dear Sir/Madame

In order to collect information on the consequences of the EU Court of Justice (EG) ruling, the Swedish 
Board of Agriculture (SBA) have contacted a number of organisations, companies and research institutes 
with an interest in plant breeding, plant research and agriculture. We requested information regarding if 
the ruling will affect them and in that case how and to what extent. We have summarised the 
information we received in the document you find annexed.

The document also contains a cost estimate for necessary investments and analyses performed by the 
Swedish National Reference Laboratory (NRL) for GMOs, which is a part of the Swedish National Food 
Agency.

Kind regards,

Genteknik <genteknik@jordbruksverket.se> 
mercredi 19 décembre 2018 14:52 
SANTE CONSULT-E3

More information on consequences from the ECJ ruling 
Information from Swedish businesses and universities.pdf
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